
From: Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Fred Greenfgreen@scbankers.org
Date: 10/13/2015 9:10:37 AM

Subject: RE: Exec Order Declaring Legal Holidays

Thank you Holly and Rebecca.  I hope the two of you can get a break and rest soon.  I know you’ve been working very 
hard these two weeks.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Neil
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 3:14 PM

To: Neil Rashley

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Exec Order Declaring Legal Holidays
 
Neil,
 
As discussed, please find Executive Order 2015-23 declaring Oct. 1-7 as bank holidays.  Please let me know if you have 
questions.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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